

CRUSADER CONNECTIONS

Father Andrew White S.J. School Newsletter

Important Dates March 28: Pancake Drive Thru

March 16, 2021

"Let us not love with words or speech, but with actions and in truth."

-1 John 3:18

Breakfast

March 29: End of 3rd Quarter

April 1: 12:30pm Early Dismissal (No Aftercare)

April 2-11: Easter Break



Crusader Virtual Fun Run

This year we are excited to introduce a new event at FAW - the Crusader Virtual Fun Run! While we won't be able to run together in person this spring, be on the lookout for more information about this fun event for your whole family, held the weekend of April 24th - 25th.

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Becky Tritschler at FAWCrusaderFunRun@amail.com



CRUSADER PRIDE



Show your FAW spirit proudly!!

Face masks in school colors are now available for kids and adults!

Order yours before March 16th.

Today is the last day to order!

Pancake Breakfast

Help Wanted!



We will be having a Palm Sunday Pancake Drive Thru Breakfast on March 28th from 9-12! We are in need of up to 10 volunteers to assist in set up, cooking in the kitchen, running food out to cars, collecting donations and clean up. Please contact Christy Farr and Natty Jones through email rigdeez11@gmail.com for more details or to sian up!

Yearbook Orders

This year we will only be taking ONLINE orders for our school yearbook. There are many options for ordering a yearbook including personalization. To place your order at the discounted rate, be sure to



purchase it before March 28th. To see all of your options and to order your yearbook, go to https://ybpay.lifetouch.com and enter the ID Code: 14101021. Order yours today! Also, you can feature your business card for an additional \$7. Reserve your space now!





School Hours

8:20am - 2:25pm



The third quarter ends in less than 2 weeks!

FAW Volunteers are the best!



Playground Volunteers sign-up here





Looking for a way to earn volunteer hours? Have a knack for videography? Know your way around technology? The PR/Marketing Committee of the FAW School Advisory Board needs your help! We are looking to create virtual tour and promotion videos to be included on our school website and social media pages.

Volunteer Opportunity

If you are interested in supporting this endeavor please send an email to Karen Mayo -

<u>kazzz1000000@hotmail.com</u> - or Gail Ridgell - <u>gridgell@md.metrocast.net</u>.

SCRIP NEWS



Remember, each family who accepts reduced tuition in exchange for service hours must also earn \$50 in REBATES for the school through the SCRIP gift card program. The reporting year ends **MARCH 31, 2021**. Once you have earned \$50 in rebates, 75% of any additional rebates earned can be credited to next year's tuition or this year's 8th grade class fund. **Please click on the link below** to direct where your proceeds should go.

SCRIP Agreement Credit Form

7AW Annual Giving Campaign

This year, we are raising funds to purchase new K-5 Reading/Language Arts textbooks and accompanying supplemental resources and materials. Thank you for prayerfully considering donating to this important fund that directly benefits our children.





Annual Spring Auction

Click **HERE** to view the Spring Auction

Volunteer Opportunities

Lenten Food Drive

In this season of Lent, Father Andrew White's Student Council would like your help to provide food donations to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. Your donations will support the monthly food distribution at St. Aloysius Church and make a difference in our local community. Please see the attached flyer for more details.

"Ask Him to help you let go when He's pulling you in a different direction than you think is best."

- Tane Trufant Harvey





<u>Water Reminder:</u> Due to the pandemic we are currently not able to use the water fountains at school. At the same time, we highly encourage everyone to stay well hydrated. Thus, while we do keep extra water in the office for times when refills are needed, we ask that students please remember to bring water with them every day.

Please be sure to send sufficient water with your child. This may mean sending additional bottled water each day or even extras to keep in their classrooms to use as needed. For those sending in reusable water bottles, kindly keep them at a size for small hands. Huge water bottles tend to tip and spill causing a mess and possible damage to the Chromebooks and iPads. It is better to send in two smaller water bottles.

We have FAW Tervis
Tumblers for sale!
Send in cash or a
check to reserve
yours.

Only 22 left!

Speaking of water bottles... why not buy some FAW Spirit Stickers to adorn yours?!









\$10



<u>Handbook Highlight:</u> "TECHNOLOGY AND INTERNET USAGE Father Andrew White, SJ School provides students with an opportunity to access computers and computer networks, including the internet. The goal in providing this service is to promote educational excellence in the school. Access to this technology is a privilege, not a right. Students and parents acknowledge that they have read and reviewed the terms of acceptable technology use and agree to abide by those terms.

- 1. Students will cultivate and manage their digital identity and reputation and demonstrate awareness of the permanence of their actions in the digital world. All Students:
- a. Shall always represent themselves in a manner that respects the values of the Catholic Church when using electronic devices, network and the Internet and demonstrate an understanding that digital content is everlasting, even when deleted or within privacy settings;
- b. Shall only use accounts assigned to them or authorized by the school, supporting others' positive digital identity by not accessing the accounts of others or falsely representing themselves as others:
- c. Shall keep all accounts and password information private and secure."





Thank you to all those that participated in the St. Jude's Mathathon this year. Your generosity has helped us raise \$1,400 to donate. A special thanks to our coordinators, Mrs. Pietsch and Mrs. Schmidt.



Make a reservation on the school website to paint the rock.





Paint it for birthdays, school events, encouragement or special occasions for \$20 a day! Show your school spirit and your FAW pride for all to see!

http://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/

Weekly Reminders:

- ☐ Participate in the Lenten Food Drive (by Friday)
- Order an FAW Tervis Tumbler and FAW Masks
- Order a yearbook
- ☐ Sign up to help at our Pancake Breakfast, Spring Auction and Fun Run
- ☐ Service Scholarship Families -> Complete Google Form
- Donate to our Annual Giving Campaign



